
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 
 Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 

Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 
Twitter: @StormontHouse   Week ending 03/03/2023 

 

HOMEWORK 
 

WEEK 
BEGINNING 

SUBJECTS 

6th MARCH  
English (Reading Eggs) 

Maths (Mathletics) 
Computing 

 
Subject homework is sent home with students 

on a Monday and should be completed and 
returned to their form tutor on Friday morning. 
Please try to encourage and support your child 

with their homework a much as possible.  

       

                                  ASSEMBLIES  
 

WEEK BEGINNING THEME 

6th MARCH 
National Careers Week 

Inspirational Alumni 

 
 
 
 

Jack Petchey Award 
Nathan has been awarded the Jack Petchey prize for January 2023, since coming to the school, he has settled into 
life at Stormont House superbly. He has shown respect and kindness to everyone in the school, staff, and 
students alike. He is always striving to improve with his learning and shows a very positive attitude to everyone 
he comes into contact with. Well Done, Nathan. 

 

 
 
 
 

       

Green Frog Tombola Winners 
Key Stage 3 Winner 

Izzi – Y8 
Lillia – Y8 

Key Stage 4 & 5 Winner 
Adam – Y10 

Harvey – Y12 
 

WELL DONE! 
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Stormont World Book Day            
3rd March     
 
London Youth Games Para Indoor 
Rowing Championships 
3rd March  
 
Y12 SEND Pupil Forum trip        
3rd March 
 
Y10 + Y11 ABBA Voyage trip       
7th March 
 
National Careers Week             
6th-10th March 
 
Year 7, 10, 11, 12 Parent/carer 
evening – 14th March 
 
Y7 Parent Emotional Wellbeing 
Workshop  
21st March 

 

 

  

 Boccia London Youth Games 
 

On 21.02.23 our Boccia team represented the school and the Borough 
of Hackney at the London Youth Games. The students who represented 
the school were Joshua in Y11, Korin, Harvey, and Darryl in Y12. 
They competed against strong teams from Islington, Richmond, Tower 
Hamlets, Bromley, and Haringey and fought their way to the finals, 
coming away with a shiny silver medal each. 
Our team did a great job on the day and everyone played well, 
especially Darryl and Harvey who managed to keep their shots closest 
to the Jack which helped enormously in our success.  
Massive congratulations to all our athletes who showed great team 
spirit, fair play attitude and great sportsmanship and support to the 
other teams. Once again our students have shown us how good they 
can be on and off the court. A huge thank you to Mr Ramphul and Ms 
Danskin for supporting and encouraging our young people on the day. 
Well done everybody! You made us all very proud 
 

 
 



 

 

Supporting students’ independence at home 
 

In school we work hard to support students’ independence. The SALT team would like to share some visuals to 
support independence with parents at home. 
 

Sorting the washing 

 
 


